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RE: Transition Event- Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th July  

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

I have been going out visiting the primary schools this term to meet our new year 7’s to prepare them for their 
transition days and answer any questions they have about starting high school. The transition days are a good 
opportunity for your child to meet pupils from other schools, whilst taking part in a normal school day. Your child will 
be given a timetable, placed in a group and then taken to and from lessons by one of our students.   
  
To prepare for the day, children should wear their primary school uniform and wear trainers as they may be doing PE 
or Drama. Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a water bottle, which they can fill up at break and lunch-
time. We will provide a packed lunch for those pupils in receipt of Free School Meals. 
  
Sanders Buses provides transport for our students. Therefore, Sanders are aware of our transition days and will admit 
Year 6 pupils onto the bus at no charge. This only applies to Sanders school buses that normally run to and from 
Sheringham High School.  
On arrival, your child should head for the main entrance where they will be greeted and directed to the hall. From 
there they will be placed into their groups for the next two days. At the end of the day, children will meet back in the 
hall and staff will help them leave the site. The same procedure will apply for Tuesday.   
  
We will also be holding a Transition Evening on Monday 7th July and we would like to invite you and your child to 
come along. This is an opportunity to meet key staff and find out more about our student support and life at 
Sheringham High. The evening will begin with an introductory talk in the hall at 6pm. Following this we have a busy 
schedule planned to help you and your child feel fully prepared to start High School. If you have had any issues with 
logging in to Arbor, our admin team will be available on the evening.   
 

Due to financial constraints, please be aware that we will not be providing students with free blazers this year, however, 
please contact the school office, in confidence, if you would like to discuss financial support for uniform. 
 
 
 
 
 
Once again may I say how much I am looking forward to welcoming your son/daughter to Sheringham High School.  
  
Yours Sincerely,   
 Mrs K Smith  
Transition Co-ordinator. 

Transition Event  Transition Details  

Transition Day 1   Monday 7th July 8.30am-3pm 

Transition evening    Monday 7th July 6pm  

Transition Day 2  Tuesday 8th July 8.30am-3pm 
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